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 13 Iyar 5781 

 
Young Israel of New Rochelle 

 1149 North Avenue     
New Rochelle, NY 10804    
 
Shalom Dear Friends, 
 
The Administration and Board of the National Council of Young Israel, express 
heartfelt blessings and wishes for success as you commemorate your 54th Annual 
Dinner — especially during these trying times.   
 
We are delighted to join you in celebration of your  
 

“YINR STRONG COMMUNITY”  
 
And we say “Mazal Tov” to Michael Raskas who is being recognized for his 
Outstanding Leadership. We know he is most deserving of this special recognition. 
 
The National Council of Young Israel is proud of the achievements of the Young 
Israel of New Rochelle under the spiritual guidance of your Mara D’atra, Rabbi 
Reuven Fink. May you continue to go m’chayil el chayil – from strength to 
strength. 
 
Hatzlacha and Bracha,   
 

   
Rabbi David Warshaw    Rabbi Binyamin Hammer  
President, NCYI     Director of Rabbinic Services 
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